
Assault
On October 21 and October 26, two separate assaults 
were reported. In both incidents the suspect was 
described as a large, 6 ft tall, African-American male, 
who was wearing a bright yellow or green traffic vest. 
The suspect approached lone females, grabbed them, 
forcibly kissed them on the head, and attempted to lure 
the victims to a secluded area.

MDC Kendall Public Safety staff and the Dean of Students' office have 
been on high alert with regards to this incident.

• If you feel threatened or in danger, shout for help and call security.
• Walk towards a populated and well lit area.
• When walking at night it is best to travel in groups.
• Stay alert to your surroundings at all times.
• Report any suspicious activity to Campus Public Safety 24 hours a day at

305-237-2100
• Students needing assistance navigating the campus during the evening

hours may request a safe escort to

305-237-2100
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